
May 7, 2020  

   

Greetings Brentwood Families,    

Food Distribution:   

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.    

The food distribution is scheduled for tomorrow, Friday, May 8.  The location of the meal 

distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.    

 

School Closure Information -  

• Online Kindergarten Registration- The information is posted on the home page of the 

District Website under the NEWS section. Please share this information with your 

neighbors.  

 

• This is Teacher Appreciation Week. Please consider sending a special message to our 

teachers and staff to remind them how much we appreciate their efforts!  

 

• Starting Monday, May 11, District updates will be provided once a week. Important 

messages to families will continue to be sent through Skylert messaging.  

 

 

 


